Riley, Kate

From: andrew Groh [T
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2015 3:00 PM
To: Riley, Kate

Subject: Feedback onthe Tobin school project

| am a Cambridge resident.

| am strengly opposed to the loss ofthe playing fields. They are a wonderful as=et that will never be replaced in
Cambridge. They are much more valuable than parking spaces. | hope you will reconsider the loss of 3 baseball fields.

Andrew Groh



